
 

 

Township of Clinton 
Lenawee County 

172 W. Mich. Ave. 
 
June 14, 2021 Clinton Township Hall 
 
Clinton Township Board Meeting: 
 
     The Clinton Township Board Meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by the Supervisor and the pledge 
was given to the American flag.   
 
     Supervisor Greenleaf, Treasurer Thompson, Trustee Couture and Trustee Murphy were present. Clerk 
Steffens was absent. 
 
    Motion Couture 2nd Murphy to accept May 10, 2021 minutes as presented. 4 yes 0 no Motion Passed. 

 
    Guest Introduction and Citizens present: Deputy Clerk Barb Merritt was present to take meeting notes 
and Mike Walters from The Clinton Local. 
 
 Motion Murphy 2nd Couture to accept Treasurers report as presented. 4 yes 0 no Motion Passed. 
 
 Invoices for reimbursement of the May 4, 2021 Special Election have been submitted to Clinton 
Community Schools in the amount of $3,394.30 and Tecumseh Schools in the amount of $89.56.  
 
 Motion Murphy 2nd Couture to accept Clerks report as presented.  4 yes 0 no Motion Passed. 
 
 Motion Couture 2nd Murphy to pay $42,969.53 in General Fund bills 101 Township. 4 yes 0 no Motion 
Passed. 
 Motion Murphy 2nd Couture to pay $2,974.82 in Riverside Cemetery bills 209. 4 yes 0 no Motion Passed. 
 Motion Couture 2nd Murphy to pay $20,785.01 for the Clinton Fire Department. 4 yes 0 no Motion 
Passed. 
 
 Discussed Cemetery Road bids from Mullins Asphalt in the amount of $32,000 ($29,800 for asphalt 
repair and $2,200 for tree root removal) and Quality Asphalt Paving for $5.55 per square foot no details. 
Motion Murphy 2nd Couture to approve Mullins Asphalt’s bid in the amount of $32,000.  4 yes 0 no Motion 
Passed. 
 
 Discussed truck routes, Supervisor investigating road signs prohibiting truck usage on township roads. 
 
 Motion Couture 2nd Murphy to approve $0.05 per parcel assessor increase and moving land division from 
Amanda LaCelle to Lenawee County Equalization Department cost of $75 down from $300.  4 yes 0 no 
Motion Passed. 
 
 Lenawee County Road Commission provided a report on road work that has been done since to date; N. 
Adrian Hwy. has been hot patched, Murphy Hwy. from Kehoe Rd. to Allen Rd. shoulders have been 
removed and lime stone has been put down, ditching on Liberty Ln. and new culvert installed, and shoulder 
removal on Pennington Rd. 
 
 Building Administrator mentioned to date the Township has received $14,800 for building permits. Also 
noted that the Building Inspectors are doing a great job. 



 

 

 
 Discussed missing road signs on Billmeyer and Pennington, Road Commission will replace both. 
 
 Discussed shipping containers, ordinance needed. Supervisor will provide examples. 
 
 Discussed complaint received regarding semi-trailers being parked in a field on Martin Dr. Supervisor 
advised complainant to submit a complaint form. 
 
 Motion Murphy 2nd Couture to adjourn at 7:50 p.m. 4 yes 0 no Motion Passed. 
 
Clinton Township Web Site:  twpofclinton.com                                                 Clerk Joann Steffens 
 
Next Regular Meeting will be July 12, 2021  7 p.m. at 172 W. Mich. Ave, Clinton Twp. Hall            


